mezammerot
mezammerot (lamp
snuffers)
mezarez (a spur into
action)
mezimah (discretion)
mezimah (plan)
mezimma (evil design,
intrigue)
mezimmot (designs,
intents, purposes)
mezimor (a man of crafty
devices)
mezimot (discretions)
mezuzah (doorpost)
mezuzot (door sideposts)
mezuzot (doorposts)
Mi atah? (Who are you?,
Who art thou?)
Mi khamocha? (Who is
like Thee?)
Mi khamoni? (Who is like
Me?)
Mi? (Who?)
MICHOH (MICAH)
michshol lev (downfall
of conscience)
michshol (stumbling
block, obstacle,
YESHAYAH 57:14) falling,
offense, downfall 9:3233) stumbling-block of
temptation, obstacle)
michsholim (stumbling
blocks, what causes to
fall into sin)
michyah (subsistence)
midah hatov (the
attribute of virtue)
midas chasidus (quality/
trait of piety)
midbar hagadol (great
wilderness)
Midbar Yam (Desert by
the Sea)
midbar (desert)
middah (size)
middah achat (one size,
same size)
middah harishonah (old
standard)
middot HaMizbe'ach
(measurements of the
Mizbe'ach)
midrash (exegesis)
mifgah (mark, something
to be hit)
mifkad (appointed place,
census)
mifletzet (horror,
abomination, idol)
miftan (threshold)
miftan HaBeis
[HaMikdash] (the
Threshold of the Beis
HaMikdash)
migba'ot (headbands)
migdal (tower)
migdal eder ( tower of
the flock)
migdalim (towers)

mirmah
migdanot (expensive
gifts)
migeret (rebuke)
migrash (adjoining
territory, open lands,
open space)
migrash (pastureland)
migrashim (open
pasturelands,
open lands,
pasturelands)
migroshot (adjacent open
lands, open
pasturelands)
Mikdash (Sanctuary)
Mikdasheinu (our Beis
HaMikdash)
Mikdashei Beis Hashem
(holy places of the Beis
Hashem)
mikdesheichem (your
sanctuaries)
miKedem (at the east,
east)
mikedem (from ancient
times, from everlasting,
see Michoh 5:1[2])
mikhbar (grate)
mikhbar hanechoshet
(grate, netting of
copper)
mikhla (fold
[enclosure])
mikhnesei bahd (linen
breeches or
undergarments)
mikhseh (cover,covering)
Mikhtav Elohim (Writing
of G-d)
mikhtav (writing)
mikhyah (maintenance,
livelihood)
mikkach shochad (taking
of bribes)
mikneh (cattle)
mikneh rav me'od (very
much cattle)
mikneh (herds,
livestock)
mikneinu (our livestock)
mikol hanashim (more
than all the women)
mikra kodesh (holy
convocation)
mikreh (by chance, by
accident,fortune)
miktav (letter)
mikteret (censer)
mikveh mayim (collection
of water, gathering of
water used as
ritualarium for
immersion)
mikveh (gathering
together of the waters)
mikveh (hope, reservoir)
milah (word)
milchamah hachazakah
(strongest battle)
milchamah (battle, war,
fighting)
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milchamot (battles,
wars)
milchamoteinu (our
battles)
milchemet tzedek (war of
righteousness)
milkhamot (wars)
millin (words)
mimeila (consequently,
as a result)
mimshal rav (great
dominion)
min techot (from under)
minchah chadashah (i.e.
meal offering or grain
offering from the new
wheat crop)
minchah (evening
sacrifice)
minchah (gift, present,
grain offering, meal
offering)
minchah (tribute)
Minchat HaTamid
(Continual Grain
Offering)
minchat kinot (grain
offering of jealousies)
minchat zekaron (grain
offering of memorial)
minchot (grain
offerings)
minhag (custom)
minhagim (customs)
minut (heresy)
minyan (ten men for pray
group)
mir'eh (pasture)
mireh shamen (fat
pasture)
mireh (pasture)
mireh tov (good pasture)
mirim (pastures)
mirmah (deceit,
deceitful, fraud,
YESHAYAH 53:9)
dishonesty, deception,
guile, fraud, deceit)
NOTES

